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Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 

 

Pop June 26 th  into your dairies ð Three Way Conferences.  
Please note that on Wednesday June 26 th  students will only come to school for their  Three Way 

Conference . As most of you know, thi s meeting is for the Parent/carer, student and teacher and takes 

approximately 20 minutes.  Apart from this 20 minutes,  the children are not required at school. I will include 

the details for these really important meetings in the June newsletter so you can select a time on Compass. 

At this stage I just wanted to flag it for those working parents who will need to make arra ngements for 

child care.  

OSHC will be open but numbers limited, so please contact OSHC to book your child/children in if needed  

Education Week  
 

Education Week has been wonderful ! Such a celebration of learning. Itõs been terrific to see so many 

parents, grandparents and families, wondering around the classrooms, chatting to children and teachers.  

Thank you so much to everyone who ha ve been able t o pop into school. If you were  unable to do so this week 

and you would still like to come into the classroom, please see your childõs teacher to make a time. We know 

that education is a partnership and children do experience more success at school, when t heir 

parents/carers are actively involved in the process.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 1/2 Unit have had LOTS of learning about their current Unit of Inquiry (UOI). This week the whole unit walked to 
Woolworths to be shown what happens to produce once it hits the shelves. Students were treated to fresh fruit, 
interesting facts and a little show bag. There was also a chance for students to ask their own questions and 
wonderings.  
 

We have also been lucky enough to have quite a few óincursionsô. Parents/grandparents 
 have been popping in with fresh produce/baking from home grown ingredients and  
chatting to the students about the best way to grow their own food at home.  
 

Thanks so much to the following parents/grandparents:  
Raelene (Elih Nollôs grandmother) for sharing her knowledge of baking bread.  
 

Peter (Ben Dimasiôs dad) for  
explaining how  his fruit block  
grows and the changes that  
happen each year to the  
grapevines.  
 
Aaron (Walter Baileyôs dad) for 
showing the students the  different types of almonds and  
how they are processed.  
 
Bridget (Sebastian Mullaneôs mum) for bringing in many 
different types of vegetables for the students to see and  
taste. The scones topped with homemade jams were also  
a big hit!  
 
Michelle (Seth Robertsonôs mum) for sharing how their  
wheat farm operates and the different types of food they  
grow at home .  
 
Shelby and her mum Sarah came to talk to us about all of the foods they grow on their  
property. We got to eat some yummy home grown apples and home cooked pumpkin  
scones ï delicious!!!  
 
 
 
 


